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the future of your pati ents’ medical history.

Introducing HealthID. The technology that puts your pati ents’ health records in your 
hands. Once they have given consent, you will have access to their medical history,  
insight into the benefi ts of their medical aid plan, and be able to make referrals to 
other healthcare professionals. You can also study their blood test results, write 
electronic prescripti ons and complete Chronic Illness Benefi t applicati ons, all with the 
touch of your fi nger. It’s what healthcare will look like in the future, today.

To learn more about how this innovati on can benefi t you, go to  
www.discovery.co.za/healthID or use your smartphone to scan the QR code.
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SAMJ gets new Editor-in-Chief
With their retirement from their present roles in the SAMJ, Professors Dan Ncayiyana (Editor-in-Chief for 20 years) and JP van Niekerk 
(Managing Editor for 11 years) are pleased to announce that Professor Janet Seggie has been appointed as Editor-in-Chief of the SAMJ.

Professor Seggie has had a distinguished medical career. She graduated MB ChB (Birm) from the University of Rhodesia, doing an 
intercalated BSc (Hons) degree at the University of Birmingham. Further qualifications include FRCP (Lond), FCP (SA) and MD (Birm). 
Following specialist training in the UK she was a lecturer in the Department of Medicine, University of Rhodesia, senior lecturer at the 
University of the Witwatersrand and since 1989 at the University of Cape Town (UCT), where she was appointed Ad Hominem Professor. 

She has had many leadership roles in clinical medicine, UCT Faculty of Health Sciences, Colleges of Medicine, etc., where her sound 
judgement, ability to work with others and to mentor younger colleagues have been appreciated. She has received many awards in 
recognition of her contributions and is the President-elect of the Cape Western Branch of the South African Medical Association (SAMA).

Janet’s research publications reflect her interests in general medicine and nephrology and more recently medical education. She has 
contributed several guest editorials in the SAMJ and most recently was the editor of the large UCT Centenary issue. She has been an active 
member of the editors’ advisory group that reviews each submission to the SAMJ.

With a wealth of appropriate qualifications, experience and personal characteristics, Janet will no doubt readily transfer her skills to her 
new role. We wish her everything of the very best and will continue to be available to ensure a smooth transition.
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